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“And there is salvation in no one else; 

for there is no other name under 
heaven that has been given among 

men by which we must be saved.” 
                                        Acts 4:12 
 
 
Suk Jai Orphanage 
 

the children of Suk Jai Orphanage 

 
 

The children have now already started their 
new school year. We thank God that they are  
all doing well. For this new school year we 
have one new girl joining us at the 
orphanage. Her name is Da-ru-nee and she is  
from Fang and she 8 years old and she will 
be studying in first grade because she has  
never been to school. Both of the her parents 
are in prison for drug traffiking and before  
 

 
coming to us Da-ru-nee was staying with her 
grandparents who until recently became ill 
and is now unable to walk very well. 
                          

Da ru nee 
       
 

Preparing the land for planting rice 
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Abel & Ruth Sairattanyu 
21/4 Soi 2 Tung Hotel Rd. 
Chiang Mai 50000 Thailand  
Phone:  011-66-53-241-596 
Email:sairatt@hotmail.com 
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1007Egyptian Trail. 
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During the children’s summer vacation 
from the 28th–30th  of March we had a Bible 
conference and midical mission as well as 
VBS for the children at the orphanage. We 
thank God that at the Bible conference there 
were 7 people who were babptized, 3 of 
those who were baptized were our children at 
the orphanage. We ask that you pray for 
these people who were baptized and that 
they will continue to grow in faith and 
continue to learn more about God throughout 
their lives. 
 

Adult bible class at Bible Confernce 
 

Children’s VBS 
 

Children’s activity and game 
 
                   
 

Arts and Crafts during VBS 

 

medical clinic in the afternoon 

 

giving out eyeglasses for villagers 
 

patients waiting to see doctors 

 
 



 

Baptism of new believer 
 

the seven people who were baptized 
 

Sura chai (from orphanage) newly 
graduated from Bible school 

               

Sura chai has been with us at the orphanage 
since he was young around 9 or 10 years old.  
Now Sura chai has graduated from Bible 
school which is equivalent to a high school 
diploma. After a year of interning at the 
orphanage Sura chai wants to continue his 
education at Bible college because he wants 
to have more Biblical knowledge. Brothers 
and sisters in Christ please keep Sura chai in 
your prayers I hope that in the future if God 

is willing Sura chai will become one of our co-
worker at the orphanage.  

 
 

three older girls from the orpahange now  
   studying in university and bible college 

         

We now have plans to build a new residence 
for the house parents Vinai and Sorn since 
they now have 3 children and one small room 
to live in. The total cost for this project will 
be $7,200, we thank God however our 
forwarding agents Tom and Linda Nation 
have graciously donated $4,000 for this 
project. We are now $3,200 short of budget 
to completing this project. Please keep this 
project in your prayers.  
 

preparing the area to build a new residence for the 
house parents 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



NEWS FROM THE CHURCHES 

 
Preaching at the house of one of the new members of 

the Pa Sak Christian Church 

 
As you may already know we now have 8 
churches that we are overseeing. We praise 
God that in this year we have one new Lahu 
church congregation. In this congregation 
there are a total of 105 members. We will 
name this 9th church Pa Sak Christian Church. 
This congregation currently does not have a 
church building to worship in so they are 
worshiping at one of the member’s house. 
 

Members of Pa Sak Christian Church 
 
 

Preaching at Pa Sak village 

 
We now have plans to build a church for this 
congregation, the cost of the new church 
building will be $15,142, we and the 
members of this congregation are now raising 

funds for this church building. Please keep 
this project and this congregation in your 
prayers. 
 
Pang kwai Church 
 
We are still looking for a new minister for 
Pang Kwai church, please continue to pray 
with us that God will call the right person to 
minister in this village. For the time being, 
the minister at Sap ta Kian village and myself 
are taking turns preaching at Pang Kwai 
Church. 
 
 
FAMILY NEWS 
 

Mark’s graduation 

 
We thank God that after 3 years Mark has 
graduated from Seminary. Mark will continue 
to help in the ministry for the time being and 
in the near future he may have plans to do 
further studies. We thank you for all your 
support of Mark and for all your prayers. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


